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June 17, 2016  

Nancy Matthews,  
Assistant Deputy Minister - Early Years Division 
Ministry of Education,  
24th Flr, Mowat Block  
900 Bay St,  
Toronto ON 
M7A1L2 
 
SENT BY EMAIL: nancy.matthews@ontario.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Matthews 
 
 
RE: Thank You for Attendance at the NOSDA 2016 Annual General Meeting 
 
On behalf of our membership, we would like to congratulate you on your recent 
appointment as Acting Deputy Minister, and for your, Julia Danos and Shannon 
Fuller’s attendance and presentations at our Annual General Meeting. 
 
Our Child Care managers were pleased with their engaging meeting with you 
and your staff and your presentations to the main group went over well. We value 
our ongoing consultative relationship with your Ministry highly, and look forward 
to continued dialogue in the coming months. 
 
Thank you all again for your excellent presentations and engaging dialogue. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Iain Angus, Chair 

c.c. NOMA 
       FONOM  
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